
Schultz, Adam 

3/6/2012 9:27:48 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RAM AL and Program Forum

Hi Meredith,

I hope you’re doing well.

I just wanted to check in with you to see if PG&E is on track to be able to submit its Advice 
Letter for the first RAM RFO by March 31st?

Also, I am checking with each of the IOUs to get them to start thinking about setting a date for 
when to hold their RAM Program Forum. Has PG&E given that any thought? Let me know 
when you can set a date.

Thanks!,

Adam
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